
 

 

Good Day Grizzlies, 

 

Our #1 priority is the health and well-being of staff and the community. 

Please help us avoid the COVID-19 virus and keep all employees safe by 

practicing the following precautionary measures: 

 

• If possible, please work from home and use online collaborating tools 

such as Microsoft Teams. 

 

• If you must come into the school, be sure to check-in and check-out with 

the greeter in the MPR and be ready to answer a few questions regarding 

your movement about the school. All staff, except for custodial and office 

staff, should exit the building before 3:00pm. 

 

• Please wash your hands regularly, including as soon as you enter and 

before you leave. 

 

• Avoid touching your face, eyes, nose, or mouth. 

 

• Practice Social Distancing by keeping a 2-meter bubble between yourself 

and others. 

 

• Practice respiratory etiquette, such as covering your nose and mouth 

with a tissue or your inner elbow when sneezing. 

 

• Please avoid going into the building or classrooms if you have a cough, 

fever, and/or are not feeling well. 

 

• Please do not go into other staff members’ classrooms or spaces without 

their knowledge. 

 

If you have concerns about your health and well-being, think you are 

experiencing symptoms, want more information about the COVID-19 virus, or 

need to speak with a health professional, please call Healthlinks BC by dialing 

8-1-1, or visit their website at www.healthlinkbc.ca. They are available 24/7. 

http://www.healthlinkbc.ca/

